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President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

Hi BDTHC members,

     Here we are the middle of June 
and the weather is great.  Time to 
get out and metal detect your 
favorite old and new detecting sites 

for new finds.  There is always something out there.  Just 
enjoying the outdoors is a benefit to us all.

     We discussed many things that are upcoming for the 
club.  We discussed changing the meeting time to 6:30 pm as 
our new meeting time for year round meetings.  This was 
done to stop the confusion of having winter and summer 
hours.  So remember that the new time for the meeting year 
round will be 6:30pm at the Forty Fort municipal building 
in the basement.  Next meeting July 9, 2018 at 6:30 pm at 
the Forty Fort municipal building in the basement.

     The club annual open hunt will be held on August 11, 
2018 at Lazy Brook Park, Tunkhannock, Pa.  Preparations are 
coming along well.  Early entry will be extended till the 
end of July.

     The fall club members picnic and hunt will be held 
tentatively on Oct. 14, 2018 at the Goss's.

     It was brought up that there is more interest in 
having a two day open hunt in 2019.  To do this we need to 
find another site for this event.  Many suggestions were 
made of sites so we have to look into where it would be 
best to hold this event.  I am hoping to find a site closer 
to Wilkes-Barre so as not to extend travel time to the 
site.  

"The Penn Pointer"



Finds of the month:  Misc:  1880s navy button  By Derr
                       Jewelry:  Bracelet   Pat Bidding
                       Coins:  1923 Quarter   Bob Brown

     Don't forget the next meeting is on July 9,2018 at the 
Forty Fort municipal building at the new time of 6:30 pm.  
I hope to see as many members there as possible.  

Happy Detecting
BDTHC President
By Derr


